
In 2025, the Contra Costa Family Medicine Residency Program will sponsor two Point of Care 
Ultrasound (POCUS) courses:  
 
Saturday, January 18th through Sunday, January 19th, 2025  
 
Saturday, June 21nd through Sunday June 22nd, 2025 
 
Priority enrollment is given to clinical faculty or residents interested in starting or developing a 
POCUS program in their Family Medicine Residency Program. Here is an example of past course 
content. 
 
The course will teach bedside ultrasound skills that are helpful for outpatient and inpatient 
physicians. 
 
Participation in the course will allow you to receive 15 units CME (AAFP); limited access to the 
online learning platform at the Global Ultrasound Institute; and a certification of completion 
that can be used when applying for POCUS privileges at your home institution.  
 
The hours of the courses will be 800am - 500pm on Saturday and 830am - 500pm on Sunday. 
The course will take place at Contra Costa Regional Medical Center, Building 1, first floor 
conference center 2500 Alhambra Way, Martinez, CA 94553  
 
Payment: The course costs $949. Similar courses by commercial vendors cost over $1250. 
Receipt of payment will reserve you a spot in the course. Space is limited. Your payment will 
help cover the costs of the course, and all proceeds support our Global Health Fellowship that is 
helping to develop the nascent specialty of Family Medicine in Malawi.  
 
Please obtain payment information and enroll in the course by e-mailing 
CCPOCUS.Program@cchealth.org.  
 
Please feel free to contact us if you have any questions.  

https://www.cchealth.org/home/showpublisheddocument/10847/638277438265870000
https://www.cchealth.org/home/showpublisheddocument/10847/638277438265870000
https://globalultrasoundinstitute.com/

